
 

DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

MEMO 

 
 

To:  Larry Weissman 
 

From: Jack Kuntz 

 

Date:  03/13/14 

 

Subject: 6927-6929 N Main St.  

 

 

 
I have spoken with the property owners of the property located at 6927-6929 N. Main 

Street regarding their desire to split the lot so each lot consists of one office building.   

 

After reviewing the zoning and lot layout, a split of the lot would not hinder the realistic 

function of this site and both lots would continue to meet the zoning requirements set 

forth in the township’s Zoning Resolution.  Harrison Township does not object to the lot 

being split into two separate lots. 

 

If you have any questions, or require any additional information, please contact me at 

890-5611. 

 


